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           15 January 2025 

 

PSHE 
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer. 
 
As part of the PSHE curriculum we occasionally have outside speakers into school. On the afternoon 
of 20th January, we have a speaker from Animal Aid coming in to talk to Year 10 about Animal welfare. 
 
This is to broaden the scope of ideas students are exposed to and to provoke discussion. Lacon 
Childe does not endorse the views of the speaker, they are speaking for themselves and their 
organisation, and I hope that it will support the work we do as part of Living in the Wider World.  
 
Please encourage your child to approach with an open mind and I hope it leads to some interesting 
discussions at home.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
 

 
 
 
Ms Shepherd 
PSHE Co-ordinator.  
 

  

 

 

  
  
 


